Patrick,

Thank you for allowing the E-470 Public Highway Authority the opportunity to review and respond to the DR: ##88823## SP15-0017 Crown Point F1 AMD L4A Boondock.

E-470 Has the following comments

1. Occupying space for utility work, access, and any construction within the E-470 MUE and property owned in fee will require an E-470 Construction or Access Permit.

2. E-470 is not responsible for noise mitigation.

3. Request more information re: scope of grading adjacent to ramp in E470 ROW.

4. Sheets CP9 and CP 10:  Cross sections on sheet CP10 should show proposed grade to E470 Ramp edge of pavement.

Regards,

 

Peggy Davenport
Administrative Coordinator/Document Control 
I Engineering & Roadway Maintenance

I E-470 Public Highway Authority

22470 E 6th Parkway

Aurora, CO 80018-2425

I O 303-537-3727 

I pdavenp@e-470.com
